1. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT

(c) Police Update

Constable Megan Evans reported that the graffiti problem in Redwood had decreased
dramatically with the apprehension of a youth. She stated the Community constables were on
standby for the prison operation, so were not as available to the community at the moment.
Megan introduced Constable Ken Barberich who is filling in for Chris Davies in Shirley.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


